
We have spent the last 12 months listening to local communities tell us how they would like to 

see health care provided in the future.  We would now like to invite members of the public to 

be part of discussions around what happens next.  In addition to the public meetings that are 

currently being advertised, members of the public are welcome to attend any of the following: 

Witheridge—Wednesday 24 September 2014 (10.00am-12.00pm) 

Witheridge Parish Hall, North Street, Witheridge, Tiverton EX16 8AG 

* * *  

Hatherleigh—Tuesday 30 September 2014 (2.00pm-4.00pm) 

Hatherleigh Community Centre, Bowling Green Lane, Hatherleigh EX20 3HB 

* * *  

Hemyock—Tuesday 14 October (10.00am-12.00pm) 

Hemyock Parish Hall, Culmbridge Road, Hemyock EX15 3QW 

* * * 

Cullompton—Tuesday 14 October 2014 (2.00pm-4.00pm) 

Cullompton Community Centre, Pye Corner, Cullompton EX15 1JX 

* * * 

Cheriton Bishop—Wednesday 15 October 2014 (2.00pm-4.00pm) 

Cheriton Bishop Village Hall, Yeoford Road, Cheriton Bishop EX6 6JA 

* * * 

North Tawton—Wednesday 22 October 2014 (10.00am-12.00pm) 

North Tawton Town Hall, The Square, North Tawton EX20 2EP 

* * * 

Chagford—Tuesday 28 October 2014 (2.00pm-4.00pm) 

Jubilee Hall, Chagford TQ13 8DP 

* * * 

Bow—Wednesday 5 November 2014 (2.00pm-4.00pm) 

Bow Village Hall, Station Road, Bow EX17 6HU 
 

If you would like to find out more about these events or to book a place, please contact  
Nicola Webber on 01392 356129  or Nicola.webber@nhs.net  
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